3901 Liberty Street Road * Aurora, lllinois 60504-8122
Telephone: 630.851.7330 » Fax: 630.851.9254

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE

8/26/2020
Dear Costco Member,

Costco records indicate that you have purchased a First Alert® 10-Year Battery Smoke Alarm
with Safety Path Light 2 Pack (Item #1428324) between 5/17/2020 - 8/24/2020.

We would like to reassure you that the product you have purchased is a fully operational smoke
alarm that meets industry standards and does not need to be returned or removed from your
home.

The packaging correctly identifies the two devices as smoke alarms on the front of the packaging
and within the recommended placement graphic on the back of the packaging, further specifying
the alarms as smoke alarms only. There is a misprint error on the back of the packaging
indicating erroneously that the alarm is a smoke and carbon monoxide alarm. Item #1428324 is
a fully operational smoke alarm that meets all industry standards for safety. This device is NOT a
carbon monoxide alarm.

If you feel that you purchased a product that is intended to be a smoke and carbon monoxide
alarm and no longer want such product, please contact First Alert for a product replacement.
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Please call First Alert at 1-800-323-9005, Monday - Friday: 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM CST, Saturday -
Sunday: 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM CST if you have any issues or concerns.

Thank you,

First Alert

Marcie Barnett

Manager, Consumer Affairs
marcie.barnett@newellco.com



